
The Philadelphia VA Medical Center, Philadelphia, PA 19104 has a requirement for Infusion Pumps, 

specific information listed below in the Statement Of Need (SON). 

1.  Introduction.  The Corporal Michael J. Crescenz VA Medical Center (CMC VAMC) at 3900 
Woodland Avenue, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania has been using CareFusion Alaris PC units and 
pump modules since 2009.  They have proven to be reliable and accurate.  The purpose of this 
statement of work is to solicit for an exact match of the items listed in paragraph 2 below.  The 
intent of this procurement is to refresh our existing systems with the latest model units.  CMC 
VAMC 

 

2. Summary of Work Statement.  The designated vendor shall provide: 
 

Quantity Model # Description 

150 8015 Next Generation Alaris PC Units 

300 8100 Alaris Pump Module 

20 802.11 A/B/G/N Wireless Kit 

1 Service Check in services 

 

3. Qualifications.  CareFusion provides state-of-the-art infusion pumps with a PC unit that monitors 
input of medication and fluids.  These are used worldwide in medical centers and long term care 
facilities.  These units must be adaptable to attach, connect, and release fluids and medication 
directed by provider orders.  Any vendor who has such a system shall present a proposal to 
replace the all of the existing equipment including but not limited to the items in paragraph 2 
above.  The CMC VAMC also uses these systems to attach additional modules such as Patient 
Controlled Analgesia (PCA) modules and ETCO2 modules.  CMC VAMC shall retain 20 Next 
Generation Alaris PC units, 15 PCS modules, and 5 ETCO2 modules reducing the cost of this 
procurement.  Any other manufacturer will need to include these items in their proposal. 
 

4. Training and Orientation.  None required provided the CareFusion Alaris systems are procured 
under sole source.  Nursing Staff are competent in the use of these products.  Any other 
manufacturer’s products will require extensive training, and development of nursing 
competencies.   
 
 

5. Access to the Philadelphia VA Medical Center.  Delivery will be made through the Warehouse, 
CMC VAMC 

 

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER 

  This RFI is issued solely for information and planning purposes only and does not constitute a 

solicitation.  All information received in response to this RFI that is marked as proprietary will be handled 

accordingly.  In accordance with FAR 15.201(e), responses to this notice are not offers and cannot be 



accepted by the Government to form a binding contract.  Responders are solely responsible for all 

expenses associated with responding to this RFI. 
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